[LAKEVILLE ILIONS CLLUB

SERVING OUR COMMUNITY SINCE 1943
LAKEVILLE, INDIANA MARCH 2005

Greetings Fellow Lions

IT’S FISH FRY TIME !!
HAVE YOU GOTTEN THE VIBES, TO BE ALIVE IN ’05 ??

Have you set aside the time to help with our first major function of 2005 ?? Are you going to pull your share of the
load or is someone else going to do it for you ?? Are you ALMOST A LION ?? Remember our MOTTO: WE
SERVE

Your SERVICE is needed to make this project a success. Your SERVICE is needed for the Tsunami Relief effort.
Your SERVICE is needed for our state projects that we support. Your SERVICE is needed for our community, and
for the youth we support: LaVille FFA, Cub Scouts and Boy Scouts, Union Twp. 4-H Club, as well as our
scholarship program. An ALMOST LION gets credit for these things under the accomplishments of the “Lakeville
Lions Club” but has done nothing or very little to support the efforts of others. Be A LION. Get INVOLVED, be at
the fish fry, we’ll be looking for YOU !!

Actions taken at the February dinner meeting: We agreed to purchase a pair of eye glasses for a girl enrolled in the
To find out more, ask one of your fellow Lions who was there.

Actions taken at the March Board meeting: We voted to sponsor a Little League team for $175.00; received
memorial money for Lion Bob Whaley and will send this to Lions Cancer Control in Lion Bob’s name; voted to
recognize recently returned servicemen from Iraq and Afghanistan at the Fish Fry and honor them and their families
by giving them their supper free of charge. We also gave Lion Paul Russell the authorization to register an Internet
domain name for the club. We are now registered as lakevillelions.org. Look us up on the World Wide Web.

We are again going to help the Green Twp. Lions with the Camp Milhouse fund raising project on June 10" & 11%,
Lakeville Lions will be working on June 10" selling Port a Pit at the camp. Chairman Lion Bob Feitz is already
involved in meetings to get this project underway. If you remember, last year was our first time at this project and we
found a few stumbling blocks, Hopefully, things will go smoother this year; with everyone’s help, it will.

Also, on June 11" we will be holding our annual Golfing Fund Raiser. Chairman Lion Jon Roush is working on this
project already. More information will be coming soon.

Two Lakeville Lions attended the District 25G convention in Wabash, IN. recently. Remember the State Convention
in West Lafayette, ( home of Purdue University ) on Apr. 28 thru May 1.

The program for March dinner meeting will be a video of Lions H. Kabay & H. Heines and their work at the Red Bird
Mission Work Camp in Appalachia. The Lakeville Lions Club has helped fund materials used in repair and re-
construction of homes in this economically depressed area.

Serving you that we may serve others, Lion President Pro-Tem Howard Heines

SEE YOU ON MARCH 25%,

A GUY WHO DRIVES ... ACAR WIDE OPEN ... IS NOT THINKIN’ ... HE’S JUST HOPIN’ ...Burma Shave



